
Please find attached the development activity report for February. Thanks for your patience this month, 

we updated our software and reporting system which means that there is now a new (but similar) 

report format. 

 

There are a couple changes:  

(1) the first table now reports the number of building and development permit applications we received 

in that month. Previously it reported how many permits we had issued. You can still see how many 
permits were issued in the second table, which lists the permit value.  

(2) In the second table we are now reporting semi-detached and duplex units as 'multi residential' in 

terms of permit value. Previously these were reported as residential. This was done to standardize our 
reporting across the region.  

 

Let me know if you have any questions on the new reporting! 

Thanks,  

Sam 

 

 

 


